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December 7, 2023 

 
 
Jennifer Mete-Jeffer, Vice Chair 
Town of Glen Planning Board 
7 Erie Street 
Fultonville, NY12072 
 
 
 
RE:  SEQR Lead Agency – DAIM Industrial Park Warehouse Project   
 
 
Dear Ms. Mete-Jeffer, 
 
The Department does not object to the Town of Glen Planning Board’s request to act as 
lead agency pursuant to Sections 617.6(b)(2) and (3) of 6 N.Y.C.R.R. of the 
Environmental Conservation Law. Based upon information provided, it appears that the 
proposed action will not occur within a county adopted, State certified, agricultural district.  
 

If you have any questions concerning the Department’s determination, please 
contact me at (518) 457-6320 or at judy.littrell@agriculture.ny.gov.  

. 
      Sincerely,  
 

       
 
      Judy Littrell, Senior Environmental Analyst 
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